
   
Northeast Iowa Workforce Development Board 

600 S. Pierce Ave. 
Mason City, Iowa 50401 

 
 

 

DATE: October 26, 2023 

TO: All Interested Bidders  

RE: No�ce of Intent to Award Request for Proposal: One-Stop Operator  

The Northeast Iowa Workforce Development Board (NEIWDB), announces its intent to award to the 
apparent successful bidder(s):  

• Iowa Workforce Development (Northeast Iowa Title III Opera�ons Managers) 

As provided for in the RFP, this No�ce of Intent to Award is subject to execu�on of a writen contract. As 
a result, this No�ce does NOT cons�tute the forma�on of a contract between the NEIWDB and the 
apparent successful bidder. The bidder shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights rela�ve to the 
contract services un�l a contract is executed. If the apparent successful bidder fails to nego�ate and 
execute a contract with the NEIWDB, in its sole discre�on, the NEIWDB may revoke the No�ce and enter 
into contract nego�a�ons with another bidder or withdraw the RFP. The NEIWDB further reserves the 
right to cancel the No�ce at any �me prior to the execu�on of a writen contract.  

Thank you for par�cipa�ng in the compe��ve selec�on process. For informa�on about this No�ce, 
please contact the issuing officer at the telephone number or email address listed below.  

Taylor Williams 
Northeast Iowa Workforce Development Board 
600 S. Pierce  
Mason City, Iowa 50401 
515.291.3693 
taylor@northeastiawdb.org  

mailto:taylor@northeastiawdb.org

